
VILLAGE OF PINCKNEY
PUBLIC NOTICE

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS
PUBLIC HEARING
DECEMBER 9, 2019

To All Interested Parties: The Zoning Board of Appeals will hold
a public hearing on Monday, December 9, 2019 at 7:00 PM.
The purpose of this meeting is to listen to public comments
about the following requested variance.

For 0 Fairwood Ct, Pinckney, MI 48169 (parcel number 4714-
22-405-019), petitioner has requested a variance to allow a
septic system on a parcel that is 27,075 square feet rather than
the required 32,670 square feet in the Low Density Residential
Zoning.

The meeting will be at 7:00 PM in the Village Hall, 220 S. Howell
St., Pinckney, MI 48169. For more information please call (734)
878-6206.

The public is invited to submit written comments on the
proposed request to the Village Clerk at the address or phone
number listed above at any time prior to 4 pm on December
9, 2019.

The Village of Pinckney will provide necessary reasonable
auxiliary aids and services, such as signers for hearing impaired
and audio tapes of printed materials being considered at the
meeting, to individuals with disabilities at the hearing upon
5 days advance notice to the Village Clerk at the address or
phone number listed above.

JILL CHAPMAN, VILLAGE CLERK
(11-17-2019 DAILY 354167)


